
THE  
BEGINNING  

STEPS PROJECT  
 

The Beginning Steps Project aims to  
compliment and enhance early years  

services accessed by Aboriginal families  
living locally.   

The Project Co-ordinator would love to  
connect with Aboriginal community  

members to hear about their experiences  
accessing Maternity, Playgroup and  

Kinder services throughout Colac Otway  
and Corangamite Shires.    

Get in touch with Zephlyn Taylor, the  
Project Coordinator for more information:  

M. 0428680577. 
E. zephlyn.taylor@colacotway.vic.gov.au. 

Caracaramigen House 
The Colac Aboriginal Gathering Place 

4 Miller Street, Colac 
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